
 

 

                                   

GOODWOOD REVEALS PROVISIONAL DATES 
FOR 2015 FESTIVAL OF SPEED AND REVIVAL 
 
Goodwood is delighted to announce the provisional dates for both the Festival of Speed and 

Revival meeting in 2015. 

The Festival of Speed, which celebrates the very best from the past and present of motoring 

and motor sport, will be held on 25-28 June, 2015. As has become tradition, the event will 

open with the Moving Motor Show on Thursday, 25 June. 

The Revival, firmly established as the world’s most popular historic motor racing and vintage 

culture event, will be held for an 18th time at Goodwood Motor Circuit in 2015, and will take 

place on September 11-13. 

Tickets and hospitality packages for both events will go on general sale on Thursday, 6 

November, as will a limited number of tickets for the 73rd Members’ Meeting, which was 

recently confirmed as being held on 21-22 March 2015. 

All dates remain provisional until further notice. 

Ticket information is available from www.goodwood.com or via the Goodwood Ticket Office 

on 01243 755055. 

For all Media enquiries, please contact Jamie O’Leary or Gema Bernaldo de Quiros at the 

Goodwood Motor Sport Press Office: 

Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000 
E-mail: jamie.oleary@goodwood.com or gema.bernaldo@goodwood.com 
 
Goodwood Motor Sport on social media: 
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv 
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc 
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrrc 
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